
Fall Work Days - All Ranges Closed: 
 
The fall work days and range cleanup are Saturday and Sunday, October 
21st  and 22nd.  This is the last opportunity to get in your work bond & help 
get our range ready for the winter. The club was built by volunteers and is 
maintained by those same volunteers. By participating in work days you 
become part of the members who created our facility and keep it available as 
a 1st class shooting venue.  Also, you will meet fellow club members who 
share a conmen interest in shooting sports. There will be projects to be done 
both days. We will build target frames, repair fences and clean up summer 
debris among other projects. All ranges are closed during the work days for 
safety of the members. Come to the range early either morning and report to 
the ranch house for instruction. Bring a lunch, we will provide refreshments. 
Contact Dave Paananen dpaananen@netzero.net for more information. 
 
 


